
You are cordially invited:
California Public Utilities Commission

14th Annual GO 156  
Supplier Diversity En Banc

“Supplier Diversity: Success through Leadership and Synergy”

September 21, 2016
9 a.m. – 3 p.m.

South San Francisco Conference Center
255 South Airport Blvd., South San Francisco, CA 94080

The purpose of this hearing is to hear from the CEOs and Presidents of California’s investor-owned 
utilities. These leaders will discuss their supplier diversity programs and activities to encourage inclusion 
of diverse suppliers in contract opportunities.  In addition, the leaders will reflect on their General 
Order 156 programs and they will share their views on creating supplier diversity programs entrenched 
in economic development and job creation for the 21st century, and beyond.

The CPUC has invited distinguished guests from the California Legislature, ethnic Chambers of 
Commerce, community organizations in support of supplier diversity, and emerging firms.

Public comments to address General Order 156 will be held mid-day of the En Banc and will be limited 
to 10 speakers.  For further information, please contact Drisha Melton at Drisha.melton@cpuc.ca.gov or 
(213) 620–2688.

If you plan to attend and need specialized accommodations, please request them from the 
Public Advisor’s Office at least three business days in advance of the meeting via email at 

public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov or toll-free 1-866-849-8390 or (415) 703-2074.

Hope to see you there!


